
The Association is pleased to announce that the covered mail box enclosure 

is anticipated to be completed within the next 30 days. The contractor is 

awaiting final City of Conroe inspection and is coordinating the relocation 

of the mail boxes, under the enclosure, with the Post Office. Parking will be 

limited to 5 Minutes for retrieval of mail. Vehicles in violation of the park-

ing allotments will be subject to tow at their expense.  
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